

June 14, 2024

Dear Water User,

The Board of Commissioners are reaching out to advise you that a resolution was adopted to increase the water service base rate 5%. This increase is due to the rising cost of operating supplies, fuel, and chlorine. The last increase went into effect in January 2019. The board also approved lowering the 10000 + c.f. usage for residential customers from the current rate of \$1.71 to \$1.50. The new rates will go into effect for the July billing cycle.

The Commissioners are committed to providing you the quality of service and safe drinking water you expect and deserve.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the price changes, please do not hesitate to reach out. Our commissioners are more than happy to discuss this situation with you.

Sincerely,

Leav Steve Hale